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 17th November 2022  

  

Christmas Gift Shop 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
We are pleased to announce we will once again be running our Christmas Gift Shop. 
Gifts will be pre-wrapped, and children will be able to select a gift from a visual list.  
 
Gifts will be delivered to their classroom for them to write their own gift label.  
 
The Gift Shop will run from 17th November until 26th November. For anyone 
wishing to purchase a gift, please do so through the MyChildAtSchool system  
( under the Products tab ), choosing either a male or a female gift.  
 
The cost is £2.50 per gift. Unfortunately, we will be unable to accept any payments 
after the 26th, due to the time available to buy, wrap and distribute gifts.  
 
Please note siblings may not bring home their chosen gifts on the same day.  
    
The gifts are aimed at adults only.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Talbot Christmas Team 
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